Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Dentistry
The Department of Health, Board of Dentistry, announces the CANCELLATION of the official Dental Sedation Consultant/Inspector training, notice of which was published in the Florida Administrative Register on January 9, 2018 in Volume 44, Number 6, F.A.R.
DATE AND TIME: February 15, 2018, 2:00 p.m. ET

PLACE: 
University of Florida College of Dentistry, 1395 Center Drive, Room MDL-6, Gainesville, FL 32610, (352)273-7960

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Dental Sedation Consultant/Inspector training.
The above meeting has been cancelled. For more information please contact the Board Office at (850)245-4474.
